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Please note: The following data are only valid in connection with the enclosed mail transaction number -
4-23-14 ERo-237 

Transaction number: 4-23-14 ERo-237 

EC directives RoHS   
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Thank you for your inquiry about the status of our products with respect to the EU directives 
RoHS. 
 
The European directive 2002/95/EC including all related amendments – also known under the 
short form RoHS (Restriction of the use of certain Hazardous Substances in Electrical and 
Electronic Equipment) - has been revised and published under the name 2011/65/EU (RoHS 
recast) in the Official Journal of the European Union on 07 July 2011. They restrict the use of 
lead, mercury, cadmium and hexavalent chromium as well as polybrominated biphenyl (PBB) 
and polybrominated diphenyl ether (PBDE) in electrical and electronic devices. 
 
Herewith we like to inform you that the following requested article numbers are up to the 
requirements of the RoHS (EU directives 2011/65). Part number 
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is up to RoHS requirements.   
 
The above information is the result of our product test and corresponds to our present 
knowledge and the state of legislation on the date of issue as quoted in the report. In this 
respect we specifically take the statements and indications of our suppliers and service 
providers as a basis.  
 
Even though at present almost all Phoenix Contact products do not fall into the scope of 
RoHS 2011/65/EU) Phoenix Contact is fully aware of its responsibility to protect humans and 
the environment and is strictly working on the conversion of its products. We shall therefore 
fulfil the substance requirements of the directive as far as possible and presently make use of 
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the exemptions 6, e.g. for products of industrial connection components and exemptions 7 and 
15 for products with electronic components.  
 

We shall continue to mark all products falling into the scope of RoHS II or meeting the 
substance requirements with the known logo, e.g. in e-Shop and on the outer packaging: 
 

       
 
 
The logo with the lettering “RoHS WEEE Compliant” thus does not represent any warranty 
of product features and does not indicate the inclusion into the CE procedure as required by 
RoHS II, they marked correspondingly.  
 
In the event that legal requirements concerning the existing exemptions, additional substances 
or stricter limit values will be published in the future, Phoenix Contact will implement them in 
due time as far as these are or will depend on the individual possibility of substitution and the 
technical feasibility.  
 
 

 
Jennifer Graham 
IMS Environmental Compliance Quality Specialist 
Phoenix Contact  


